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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO B.PHARM (LATERAL ENTRY 2024)
RECTIFICATION OF DEFECTS IN THE CERTIFICATES

UPLOADED 
 

In continuation to this office notification dated 19.12.2024, it is further
notified that the candidates can verify the documents uploaded such as
certificates for proof of Nationality, Nativity, various reservations, fee
concessions, etc. in addition to their Name, Photo and Signature. Those who
have any defects in their Name, Photo and Signature shall have to rectify the
defects by uploading valid documents/correct Photo/signature before
26.12.2024 (see notification dated 19.12.2024). Those who have any defects
in the documents uploaded shall have to rectify the defects by uploading
valid documents on or before 31.12.2024, 5.00 PM.

 
      Candidates can view their profile details by entering their Application
Number and Password in the webpage after clicking on the link ‘BPharm
(LE) 2024-Candidate Portal’. Through the link ‘Memo details’ in the
Home Page candidates can upload required Photo/Signature and documents
to rectify the defects. The documents submitted through e-mail/post/by hand
will not be considered for the claim of any reservation at any circumstances.
      
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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